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7 GROUND AT COUPAR ANGUS ROAD (AN27-2002)

The Department of Planning and Transportation wish to install a bus shelter at this locus south of
Lansdowne Gardens.  The shelter is similar to that which was removed when the controlled pedestrian
crossing was installed.  The alternative provided at that time has proven inadequate.

The most appropriate site for the shelter is on ground currently within the ownership of the Housing
Department.  It is recommended that this ground be transferred to Planning and Transportation
Department at nil value.


